
 
We would like to inform you that the Council for International Organizations of Medical 

Sciences (CIOMS) is organising an Open Meeting on Patient Involvement in Development and 

Safe Use of Medicines, to be held on 30 April 2019 in Geneva.  

Prominent speakers will present the current thinking of the CIOMS Working Group XI (WGXI). The 

main aim of the meeting is to open up the Group’s work for questions, comments and suggestions 

from patient groups not represented in WGXI. The event also marks the 70th Anniversary of CIOMS. 

The meeting is open to patient organisation representatives, regulators, drug development experts, 

industries, health professionals and anyone else interested. It will be a great opportunity for 

networking.  

For details and on-line registration, please click here. 

You have received this mail because you have registered in the EMA stakeholders database and 

subscribed to receive this kind of information. However, if you no longer wish to receive such 

communications from us, please send an email to StakeholdersDB@ema.europa.eu to unsubscribe.  

We would be grateful if you could disseminate this email to anyone else who might be interested in 

this information.  

With kind regards, 

Nathalie Macle 
Public Engagement Department 
Stakeholders and Communication Division 
  
European Medicines Agency 
30 Churchill Place | Canary Wharf | London E14 5EU | United Kingdom 
StakeholdersDB@ema.europa.eu  
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